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F I S C A L   I M P A C T   R E P O R T

SPONSOR: Williams DATE TYPED: 03/13/01 HB HM 24

SHORT TITLE: Study Future Use of Ft. Stanton SB

ANALYST: Carrillo

APPROPRIATION

Appropriation Contained Estimated Additional Impact Recurring
or Non-Rec

Fund
Affected

FY01 FY02 FY01 FY02

NFI

(Parenthesis ( ) Indicate Expenditure Decreases)

SOURCES OF INFORMATION

LFC Files

SUMMARY

     Synopsis of Bill

House Memorial 24 requests the Legislative Council to direct an appropriate interim committee to
review the Kells and Craig study regarding the best uses of Fort Stanton.  The interim committee is to
conduct public hearings to provide a forum for public comment and develop recommendations on the
future of Fort Stanton.  The committee recommendations’ will be reported during the 2002 legislative
session.

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS

None identified at this time.
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